
 
 

 

FAO:  Joshua Fisher 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 21st November 2022 
 
 
 
DEC Pakistan Floods Appeal    

Supporter reference number: 0014G0000315CY3 

£1423.55 on 18/11/2022 

    
Dear Mercia School, 
     
Thank you for donating to the DEC Pakistan Floods Appeal. Thanks to your generosity, 
DEC charities and their local partners are able to provide life-saving aid to people in 
Pakistan. Your support is helping us provide emergency aid such as clean water, food, 
emergency shelter and health assistance.   
 
You can stay updated with all the vital work DEC charities and their local partners are 
doing in Pakistan with your support by following us on Facebook or Twitter.     
    
Like us on Facebook - www.facebook.com/DisastersEmergencyCommittee    
Follow us on Twitter - www.twitter.com/DECappeal    
    
Your gift will make a real difference providing urgently needed aid for people in 
Pakistan. On behalf of all those your donation will support, we want to say thank you 
once again.    
    
Yours sincerely,    
       
Saleh Saeed    
DEC Chief Executive 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disasters Emergency Committee 
17-21 Wenlock Road,  
London, N1 7GT 
 
Tel:    +44 (0) 20 7387 0200 
Fax:    +44 (0) 20 7387 2050 
Email: support@dec.org.uk 
 
dec.org.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEC Member Charities:  

ActionAid UK 

Action Against Hunger UK 

Age International 

British Red Cross 

CAFOD 

CARE International UK 

Christian Aid 

Concern Worldwide (UK) 

International Rescue Committee UK 

Islamic Relief Worldwide 

Oxfam GB 

Plan International UK 

Save the Children UK 

Tearfund 

World Vision UK 

 
 
 
Company No: 33556 
Register Charity No. 1062638 
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